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Media Release

cninese Language Teachers’ Association of NT (CLTANT) Inc
ABN 33 804 170 123

Chinese Language Teachers’ Federation of Australia (Inc)

2021 CLTFA National Conference

The 26™ National Conference of the Chinese Language Teachers’ Federation
Australia (Inc) will be held in Darwin on Friday 1% and Saturday 2" Oct. 2021.

This conference has played an important role for Chinese language educators from
primary, secondary and tertiary schools since it was initiated in 1994. It provides
great opportunities for educators, including community schoolteachers, to share
knowledge and ideas, to build up a network connection and to access most recent
research results in linguistics and education.

The theme of this conference is New Approaches to Chinese Language Education
During and Post Covid-19.

The Keynote Speakers are: Professor Boping Yuan, University of Cambridge, Great
Britain. Professor Yutaka Furukawa, Osaka University, Japan. Professor Yang Zhao,
Beijing University, China. Professor Richard Rigby, Australian National University.

It is our plan to organise workshop presentations during the conference and hence we are
calling for presenters to register now.

This national conference was supposed to be held in July 2020 but was postponed
due to Covid-19. It is a great opportunity for us to be back on track and reunion.

It's also a fabulous chance for our sponsors to provide their support to Chinese
language teaching and learning and to promote their products.

Please find the useful information (accommodation and travelling will be updated
soon) from our website:

https://www.cltant.org/events
Please register for the conference using the links below:
The first 50 online registrants will get a $50 registration discount.

Online registration link:



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScERUdIDEbE-TOLypMV eHDv11sm
aHFEXVFEHenksj1TGPZQA/viewform?usp=pp url

Online Presenter's registration Link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1115XOzIHTk-d

CLTANT thank you for your ongoing support and we are looking forward to meeting
in Darwin.

If you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact us. Email to:

cltfa2020cOnference@cltant.org
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